
But the incomprehensibility of the divine nature 
is no reason why we should desist from reverent inquiry 

and prayerful striving to apprehend what He has 
so graciously revealed of Himself in His Word.

From “Gleanings in the Godhead”, by A.W. Pink
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We Welcome You to our Services

This LORD's Day!

January 20, 2013

 

SUNDAY BIBLE SCHOOL for the entire family.........................9:45 am
Adult Class: Broken and Building (Nehemiah).....................................................Blue Room

Morning Worship Service...............................................11:00 am
Prelude

Welcome & Announcements

Opening Chorus Jesus Heals the Broken Hearted Insert

Hymn Jesus is Coming Again 529

Pastoral Prayer

Scripture Reading Ephesians 6:10-18

Hymn He is Coming Again 523

Offering

Hymn I Know Who Holds Tomorrow 444

*Special Music Eldon Kinniburgh

Message 'The Word of God – Protection'

Closing Hymn Nearer Still Nearer 530
* Children ages 4 – 3rd grade dismissed for Children’s Church

following Special Music.

If you would like a Hearing Aid Headset,
  Please inquire at the Bulletin Table.

Evening Service................................................................... 6:00 pm
We hire our military and law enforcement to protect us from our enemies and evil. We 

purchase health, life, auto, and identity insurance to protect against the troubles of life. 

We carry guns and bear spray to ward off attack. We make rules and boundaries for 

our children to keep them safe. Protection is much on our minds. Tonight we will look 

at the practical implications of the ultimate protection: God and His Word. 

Quotable:Quotable:Quotable:Quotable:  A wise man does not grieve for the things he has not, but rejoices for 

the things which he has.

ANNOUNCEMENTS
TODAY NEXT SUNDAY

GREETERS: Dick & Elaine W. Mike & Trish V.
SOUND ROOM: (Today) Josh B.
....................................................................................................................................................

NURSERY (downstairs): * Note: Attendants PLEASE be in nursery by 10:50 am

A.M. Worship Service Hope W. & Cindy I. Diana & Ed K.

P.M. Service: Esther & Ryan E. Lois M. & Elaine W.
....................................................................................................................................................

BUDGET: General Fund (Needed Weekly) $2,975.00
Rec’d Last Week:

General                                $1,397.05
                Faith Promise $45.00

Sunday School $17.00

HAPPENING THIS WEEK

Tues. 60+ Luncheon 12:00 noon

Brandon French is guest speaker.

Wed. Mid-Week Prayer Meeting 7:00 pm

Kid's Klub 7:00 pm

Crusader s  o f  L ight 7:00 pm

FAMILY MATTERS
Coming Up -
Missions Committee Meeting: Missions Committee Meeting: Missions Committee Meeting: Missions Committee Meeting: Sun., Jan. 27, 4:30 pm
Missionary Prayer Band: Missionary Prayer Band: Missionary Prayer Band: Missionary Prayer Band: Tues., Feb. 12, 1:00 pm
Annual Meeting:  Annual Meeting:  Annual Meeting:  Annual Meeting:  Wed., Feb. 20, 7:00 pm; nominations due by next Sunday
Agape Dinner:  Agape Dinner:  Agape Dinner:  Agape Dinner:  Fri., Feb. 22, 6:00 pm, Western Barbeque, featuring Dan Zorn's 
famous ribs; wear your Western gear.  Tickets are $5 each.  Ropes, boots & hats 
are needed for decorating (items will be returned!), please see Charlotte.

Missionary Update -
Roger & Marcy Smith, Brazil: returned to the field Oct. 22; good report about 
Koinonia Baptist during their absence, folks are united and spiritual growth has 
been seen in the lives of their youth leadership team, couple's ministry is 
rethinking how to better reach couples, attendance has fallen a bit; Roger broke 
his collarbone while trail biking and is wearing a brace, surgery was not needed; 
more news and pictures posted on their blog: 
http://missionoutbackbrazil.blogspot.com

Missionary Prayer Band Need -
Can you help?  This month Missionary Prayer Ladies are making mittens for the 
homeless. We would welcome any left-over remnants of fleece that you could 
give us for this project. Please give to Doris M. or Doris H. Thank you. 


